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Dear Friends,

We want to express our gratitude for all the Christmas cards and love offerings that
we received during the Christmas Season. Our family is greatly encouraged by your
kindness to us. We are grateful to be partners in the work of the Lord down here in
Argentina.

The Lord is blessing the new work, New Hope Baptist Church. We had our first
Ladies Meeting in January. There were 15 ladies present and 6 that are attending
New Hope. Some ladies from other churches came and supported us for this
meeting. The ladies were greatly encouraged by the Word, fellowship, food and
games. It was my wife, Hannah’s first time sharing the message to a group of ladies
in Spanish. She was a bit nervous but the Lord helped her and gave her the grace to
speak and lead the meeting. Hannah is faithfully doing a Bible Study with a lady in
our church,Yohana, helping with Sunday school on Sundays and setting up the
breakfast on Sunday mornings. | am so grateful for my wife and my family being so
involved in this new church plant.

We ask your prayers for our first Vacation Bible School. It takes place February 21st-
24th. We are grateful that Hannah’s mom, Deanna and sister, Sarah are able to
come down and help us with this event. It is exciting to see the people from the
church getting involved by inviting people for the VBS, signing up to help on some



days and bringing food to the VBS. Our prayer is that many children are able to
come and possibly some new ones from the neighborhood too. On Sunday, we plan
to have the kids sing, give a verse and invite their parents to come to the service.
We pray the Lord would bless this activity.

We thank the Lord we were able to help Pastor Santiago with some building
materials to complete the church building. He is a national who has started a church
in Sebastian Elcano, a town about 2 hours from the capital city of Cordoba. We pray
for them as they finish up their building and the Word of the Lord may go out further
into those regions.

Please continue praying for us and our ministry as we deal with opposition and trials.
Our enemy does not want the people here in Cordoba to hear about the Good News
of the Gospel. Thank you for your support and to God be the Glory! May the Lord
richly bless you!
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In Christ,

David, Hannah, Ingrid, & Zoey Owens
davidowens@mwbm.org
www.reachingargentina.org
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